## ISLE OF WIGHT COUNTY PRESS Saturday 17th October 1936, page 11

## RYDE BOROUGH BUSINESS Condition of Japanese Sailor's grave

The Cemetery Committee reported the receipt of a letter from Mr. Oliver G. SNOW, drawing attention to the grave of a Japanese sailor buried in the Ryde Cemetery. The Committee had thanked Mr. SNOW and informed him that arrangements had been made for the memorial to be renovated and the grave returved, and that upon completion of the work the committee would be pleased to avail themselves of his kind offer to keep the grave tidy.

\_\_\_\_\_\_

Researched by Ann Barrett